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 Corrigendum 
 
 Paragraph 3 
 
 The paragraph should read as follows: 
 

3. The written application for attendance should be received no later than 26 March 2010 by 
the Secretariat of the Review Conference for attention Ms. Soo-Hyun Kim, Information and 
Outreach  Branch, Office for Disarmament Affairs, 405 East 42nd Street (DN-2511B), United 
Nations, New York, N.Y. 10017, USA, Fax: +1 (917) 367-4520, E-mail: 
UNODA.NPT.NGO@un.org.  Requests for accreditation can be made by mail, fax or e-mail.  
E-mail applications must include an attached PDF format file containing all the relevant 
documentation, including the signed letter by the head of the organization.  Please bear in mind 
that, due to enhanced security procedures, the names submitted will not be eligible for later 
revision.  Therefore, it is desirable that organizations submit the composition of their delegation 
only after careful review. 

 

 


